
From: DeVenny, Susan W. <SDevenny@scfirststeps.org>
To: Ingram, Samantha A.SIngram@scfirststeps.org

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: Susan DeVennyswdevenny@gmail.com

sam.ingram10@yahoo.comsam.ingram10@yahoo.com
Date: 4/4/2014 4:32:57 PM

Subject: RE: 2014 Read-In SC Event
Attachments: 1000 Books By Kindergarten SC Campaign.pdf

Thanks, Christian-
 
Thanks so much for helping us celebrate Week of the Young Child!  
 
Our email has been down since mid-morning during our website conversion. My cell is 803-920-4811 if you need to 
reach me this weekend, and home emails for both of us are above.  We are excited about having the Governor launch 
the “1000 Books Before Kindergarten” campaign next Thursday (final flyer attached).
 
 
Best-
Susan
 
 
 
From: Ingram, Samantha A. 
 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 4:00 PM
 
To: christiansoura@gov.sc.gov
 
Cc: DeVenny, Susan W.; Susan DeVenny; sam.ingram10@yahoo.com
 
Subject: 2014 Read-In SC Event
 
Importance: High
 
Christian,
I just left you a voicemail regarding the above subject.  I’ve attached the agenda for the April 10 Read-In event and 
wanted to double check with you regarding Gov. Haley’s availability to attend, say around 10:50 for 5 minutes tops.  
As soon as I hear from you, we will be sending this out to our Board of Trustees and other stakeholders.
 
Thank you for your time, Christian!
 

 
Samantha C. Ingram
1300 Sumter Street, Suite 100
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-1020 - Work
803-917-9982 – Cell
803-734-1431 – Fax
www.scfirststeps.org
 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not 
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the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither 
liable for the proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in 
its receipt. To reply to the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. 
Communications to and from the South Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by state or federal law.

http://www.scfirststeps.org

